
 

 

F R E D E R I C  E L E M E N T A R Y  

Roots & Branches 
~ Community Early Learning Center ~ 

Site Visits! 
Two other school 

districts have now 

contacted us to set 

up meetings and 

tours discussing 

the process of 

developing the 

childcare center in 

Frederic! 

I am currently working on staffing and summer 

programming for our school age kids that will 

be joining us throughout the summer in 

correlation with summer school. I plan to 

include our programming options with the 

summer school packets that already go home 

with our students. Providing care and 

enrichment programming in correlation with 

summer school will be a great community 

support and service to many of our families. 

Summer “School’s Out”  

Everyone 
Gains! 
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SPRING 2017 ROOTS & BRANCHES 
 

 Fever Literally! 

Attendance at Roots & 

Branches has been low 

straight across the board 

because of reoccurring 

illness throughout the 

center. This will be 

something to consider in 

the future when planning 

tuition rates. With that 

being said, I have started 

working on running 

numbers to compare our 

incoming tuition and cost 

of staff. This will be a low 

average because of the 

number of drop-in families 

we serve. My hope is that 

our drop-in care balances 

the days our regular 

families are out with illness 

and vacations. 

 


